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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Amending The General Fund (Fund

01) Budget Of The Fiscal Year 2015 Adopted Operating Budget (R-2014-282), As Amended, Approving The

Transfer Of Certain Funding As Detailed In The Attached Exhibit 1, Authorizing The Department Of Financial

Services To Establish Accounts As May Be Needed; And Providing An Effective Date.

Staff Recommends: Approval of the Resolution

Explanation:
This Resolution amends the General Fund Budget of the FY 2015 Operating Budget to effectuate certain
transfers of funding from budgeted funds for personal services expenditures related to the Public Safety
Communications Division of the Police Department, totaling the net amount of $1,601,259.17, and provides for
the establishment of the Contract Compliance Administrator position as well as providing funding for certain
anticipated operating expenses associated with this position (combined total of $108,460.00).

Additionally, with the transfer of the 911 Call Center to Broward County, personal services funding will be
reprogrammed to support the Police Department’s teletype operations including funding for full time salaries,
FICA, and potential overtime expenditures. Funding is also being provided for the addition of two Property
Clerks in the Quartermaster Section to address personnel needs that will meet the accreditation standards.
Additionally, a vacant Stores Clerk is being replaced with a Property Supervisor and the funding is being
redirected to address the related costs.

Lastly, two additional positions are being added to the City Manager’s Office to provide the City Manager with
an appropriate span of control and improve administrative responsiveness. The charge point for the current
salary of the Assistant City Manager for Public Safety will be moved to the Police Department - leaving two
Assistant City Manager positions, one for Sustainable Development and one for Finance and Administration.
To provide the City Manager with the ability to respond to pressing matters, coordinate special projects, and
provide general administrative support, two positions are being added - a Chief Development Officer and a
Chief Civic Affairs Officer. The Resolution provides partial year funding for the two new positions during fiscal
year 2015.

The balance of the funding to be reprogrammed ($1,235,821.38) will be directed to a Contingency account to
provide an additional financial cushion in the event the City experiences an unplanned change in budgeted
revenues in FY 2015 due to the pending litigation involving the City’s Red Light Camera Program.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Wazir Ishmael, Ph.D., City Manager
Matthew Lalla, Financial Services Director
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